
HelloFactory Inc. 

5th Fl., 12. Nonhyeon-ro 10-gil, Gangnam-gu, Seoul, Korea 

Date : Sep, 27, 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re : Project and Product Certification Representative Authorization Letter 

We, HelloFactory Inc. hereby authorize SIEMIC, INC. to act as a Certification Body for certifying for 

the following project : 

- Product Type : HelloBell

- Manufacturer : HelloFactory Inc.

- FCC ID : 2APBNHFB-C300

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize SangHoon, Yu of Lab-T, Inc. to act on our behalf in all 

manners relating to application for equipment authorization for FCC ID: 2APBNHFB-C300 

signing of all documents relating to these matters. 

Any and all acts carried out by SangHoon, Yu of Lab-T, Inc. on our behalf shall have the same affect 

as acts of our own. This authorization is valid until further written notice from HelloFactory Inc. 

I, the undersigned, hereby certify that we are not subject to a denial of federal benefits, that includes 

FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 853(a). 

This authorization is valid until further written notice from the applicant. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Kyungmin Kim 

CEO 


